which was released last week will serve as a basis for
consultations with the private sector and the provinces on
how to secure and enhance Canadian access to the world's
export markets. "We are entering these consultations with
no pre-conceived notions - except, of course, our support
for the GATT", Mr. Kelleher said.

Minister Kelleher is making an official visit to
Korea and Japan. During the week-end, he will be in
Kyoto, Japan, to attend the Quadrilateral Conference. "I hope
to explore with my colleagues from Japan, Europe and the
United States the initiatives that we might individually and
collectively take to bring a new round of negotiations closer
to multilateral reality", Mr. Kelleher said.
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